
  ATTACHMENT III 

From: Lauren Vance   
Date: January 11, 2018 at 6:25:06 PM PST 
To: Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Resignation from KHCG 

Hello Kimberly, 
 
I hope all is well. I have truly enjoyed my time as a member of the KHCG task force. 
Unfortunately, due to family commitments, I need to resign from the task force. I appreciate 
your support and all the work by the task force and hope to work with everyone again in the 
future. Thank you again and please send my regards to the group. 
 
Best, 
  
Lauren Vance Macmadu 
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